Statement in SUPPORT of H.B. 5044, An Act Concerning Immunizations
PUBLIC HEALTH COMMITTEE
FEBRUARY 19, 2020

This statement represents my own personal views.

As a Connecticut citizen concerned with public health and the safety and wellbeing of school children, I support repealing any non-medical exemptions from vaccine regulations for the following reasons:

1. Vaccines are safe and effective.  They have proven to eradicate many of the most serious diseases know to infect our species
2.  
3.  

Please co-sponsor and vote “yes” on H.B. 5044 to eliminate religious exemptions for vaccines.

Thank you,
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